
December 11, 2020 
  
Dear Giants Neck Beach Neighbors and Friends: 
  
As you know, Monday, December 7, was the date on which ballots for the court 
proposal were due. The Board of Governors met Wednesday night (December 9) to 
tally the votes, and we are happy to report that the proposal passed by a vote of 92-21. 
A special thank you to John and Pandy Wohler, who attended the meeting as neutral 
observers of the ballot count. Thank you also to everyone who took the time to consider 
the proposal and return a ballot. Both the size of the turnout and the decisive margin by 
which the measure passed make it clear that the proposal is something that the 
Association as a whole strongly supports. We will be following up shortly with 
information on next steps, but we wanted to let you know right away that you can start 
looking forward to enjoying a beautiful new multi-purpose court next summer. 
  
Best wishes for a Happy Holiday season, 
GNBA Board of Governors 
  
  
  
 


